Dear Friends of the Korean Visual Arts Association

On recommendation of the UNICA Committee, the General Assembly of UNICA 2002 voted unanimously for the acceptance of The Republic of Korea, represented by the Korean Visual Arts Association, as a member of UNICA, followed by a loud applause of the audience.

The UNICA Committee congratulates you with this very pleasant result and hopes that the co-operation between the VSAA and UNICA will be very fruitful.

An indication for this fruitful co-operation was already given by the informal application of Korea to organize the UNICA World Amateur Film Festival in the year of 2006.

An official certificate of the membership of The Republic of Korea, represented by the Korean Visual Arts Association is sent to you by separate mail.

In the name of the UNICH Committee, Kind regards,

Arie de Jong Secretary General of UNICA